Class 4!

Class 4 have had such a fun filled week for their last week of the term! We particularly
enjoyed our beach morning on Thursday where all the children were so happy and
excited, communicating with their friends and getting involved with different sensory

activities. It was lovely to see how the relationships they have built over the course of

the year were in full ﬂow as you can see in the pictures!

Class b4 thoroughly enjoyed the activity where the children had to piece their own face
back together when we created our face jigsaw puzzles, so we repeated this activity
challenging the children more by cutting up more pieces for them to put together. All
children completed this activity superbly and were smiling throughout.

We have enjoyed looking at old pictures throughout the course of the year and seeing
how much the children have changed since the beginning of September, the children

were so engaged and shared laughs and smiles (even from pictures of the adults).

I am so proud to have taught Class U4 this year, and I have built memories with the
children which will last a lifetime. I hope you can agree they have all developed so

much too whether that be through their speech, language, relationships with peers, etc.
I hope you all have a lovely summer and have plenty of fun.

Class 4 team.



